
              LTFL Team Parent Information 

 

❖ Thank you for volunteering to help your team! You will act as your team’s 

secretary, helping your coach communicate and organize.  This is a tremendously 

helpful and important role. 

 

❖ Mandatory parent meeting on August 4th and 5th. Each player must have parent or 

guardian attend one of these. Please communicate this to parents. Teams run much 

better when all parents understand policies and procedures. 

 

❖ During the season, please coordinate the assignments for the post-game snacks for 

your players.  These usually include a small food item and a drink for each player.  

Try to involve every player’s parent at least once during the season. 

 

❖  This year we are again going to ask the team parents to find 2 people to represent 

your team in the concession stand, during your assigned turns.  Each team will be 

scheduled a few times. Since our concession folks are awesome, this is more fun 

than work. 

 

❖ Picture day will be August 22nd before your game.  Forms and exact time will be 

given out about a week before. 

 

❖ Our fundraiser this year will be Popcornopolis. Sales material will be given out 

August 8th and collected August 27th, with payment.  Product will be available for 

pickup on September 12th, after your game.  Please help promote. It is important to 

LTFL and there are great prize incentives. 

 

❖ LTFL’s awards ceremony is tentatively scheduled for October 12th, at Lawrence 

North High School. Once LN confirms date, you will be informed. 

  

❖ PLEASE HAVE A WONDERFUL SEASON.  IF PROBLEMS ARISE, 

PLEASE LET US KNOW AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, SO THE PROBLEM 

DOESN’T ESCALATE! 
        

Questions?? Check the website: LTFL.ORG and work with your coach 
If not resolved, contact your commissioner 
1st/2nd Grade: Uriah Bowen317-778-3898 
3rd/4th Grade: Hunter Smith 317-969-9247 
5th/6th Grade Deundre Estes 317-665-2163 

 


